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May 26, 2025 

Public Open House 

High Street Streetscape and Infrastructure Redevelopment 

The Town of Georgina invites the public to attend an Open House regarding the High Street 
Streetscape and Infrastructure Redevelopment project. 

The project involves enhancements to the streetscape and infrastructure along a section of High 
Street in Sutton. This project was initiated to beautify the area and increase activity in the downtown 
core. This Open House will provide updated design concepts following the pre-design work and 
stakeholder workshops held earlier this year. 

The Open House will be an informal drop-in format, with illustrations of the main recommended 
design concepts on display. Town staff will be in attendance to answer questions and attendees will 
be encouraged to complete comment forms or send emails to highstreet@georgina.ca to provide 
feedback directly to the project team. 

Open House details: 

Date: Tuesday, June 10, 2025 
Time: 5 p.m. to 9 p.m. 
Location: Kin Community Centre, 3 Fairpark Lane, Sutton 

We appreciate your participation as we work to improve our community. Should you have any 
questions or require further information, contact us or visit: georgina.ca/HighStreet. 

Town of Georgina Consultant CIMA+ 
Patryk Frankiewicz Jenna Rowland 
Operations and Infrastructure CIMA Canada Inc. 
pfrankiewicz@georgina.ca jenna.rowland@cima.ca 
905-476-4301, ext. 2903 905-697-4464 
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